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 7th November 2022 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 
BBC Children In Need Appeal 
 
We have decided again to join in with others around the UK to participate in fundraising for 
‘Children In Need’. This year our school house ‘Cliffe’ will be leading us all in supporting this charity. 
 
On Friday 18th November in exchange for a £1 donation, children may come to school wearing their 
own clothes wearing something spotty/yellow.  In addition if children have purchased any Children 
In Need accessories e.g. headbands, socks etc. then these can also be worn.  
 
The children from Cliffe house have also decided to run a Pudsey Bear Design A T-shirt Competition 
this year. The fee to enter is 50p and a template will be sent home with your child on Tuesday, 8th 
November. Please can all completed entries and 50p entrance fees be brought to school by your 
child to hand to their class teacher by Monday, 14th November. Winners will be announced in 
assembly on Friday 18th November.  
 
We are also selling the Children In Need wristbands, pin badges and pens for £1 each.  These will be 
on sale from Monday, 14th November 2022.   
 
All monies referred to should be handed by your child to the class teacher.  
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Ms H Comfort 
Executive Headteacher 
 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


